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PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE 
OEA/Ser. G


ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CP/CAAP-2910/07



11 April 2007


COMMITTEE ON ADMINISTRATIVE
Original: Spanish


AND BUDGETARY AFFAIRS

NOTICE
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from Ambassador Francisco Villagrán de Léon, Permanent Representative of Guatemala, Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs (CAAP) and of the Subcommittee on Administrative and Budgetary Matters of the Preparatory Committee of the General Assembly, wishes to announce that both governing bodies will meet Thursday, April 12, 2007, in the José Gustavo Guerrero Room instead of the Padilha Vidal Room as scheduled earlier.

CAAP will meet at 2:30 p.m. and the meeting of the Subcommittee on Administrative and Budgetary Matters of the Preparatory Committee of the General Assembly will commence immediately at the conclusion of CAAP deliberations.
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